
Dear Margate Friends and Family,


 It is hard to believe that we are in the 
month of October. Our panthers have 
done a great job during this first quarter. 
The first quarter officially ends on 
Tuesday, October 19th.  Please make 
sure that everyone is reading, as 
research shows that the more time spent 
practicing reading, the higher the rate of 
success. Our school-wide expectation is 
at least 30 minutes of reading each 
evening to make for success. 


October contains some special traditions 
for our school, including Red-Ribbon 

Week, Our trunk and treat and the 
Storybook Parade.  


Keep checking our website for the most 
u p - t o - d a t e 
information. 


With love and 
gratitude to 
the world’s 
b e s t 
community! 


Thomas J. Schroeder, Proud Principal 
and Vicki B. Flournoy, Proud 
Assistant Principal 


 Principal’s Message


E X C E L L E N C E  T H R O U G H  C A R I N G

PANTHER PAWPRINTS
M A R G A T E  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

School Website: https://margateelem.browardschools.com 

The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, 

color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual 
orientation

O C T O B E R  2 0 2 1  E D I T I O N

“Excellence Through 
Caring” 


Thomas J. Schroeder

Principal


Vicki B. Flournoy

Assistant Principal


Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 

nurturing environment so that our 
students will become independent, 

successful, life-long learners by 
providing a high quality, 

differentiated, and innovative 
curriculum based on the Florida 

State Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE ONE 
SCHOOL


https://margateelem.browardschools.com


Congratulations to Our Teacher of  the Year, Ms. 
Bales and Our Employees of  the Year, Ms. 
Adcock and Ms. Gruber! 


